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City of Phoenix
PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

To: Mario Paniagua Date: December 11, 2019
Deputy City Manager

From: Alan Stephenson
Planning and Development Director

Subject: CONTINUANCE REQUEST- PUBLIC HEARING - ABANDONMENT OF RIGHT-
OF-WAY APPEAL — V190054A — YUMA STREET FROM 2157 DRIVE TO 2187
AVENUE; 218" AVENUE, SOUTH OF YUMA STREET; AND ALLEYWAY
SOUTHWEST OF YUMA STREET AND 215T AVENUE

This memo requests the continuance of the following item on the December 18, 2019
Formal Agenda — Public Hearing — Abandonment of Right-of-Way Appeal — V190054A
—Yuma Street from 218t Drive to 215t Avenue; 215t Avenue, south of Yuma Street; and
alleyway southwest of Yuma Street and 21t Avenue.

This request is to continue the item to February 19, 2020 to allow time for the applicant
to work on resolving the issue regarding the parcel.
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Mario Paniagua, Deputy City Manager Date




